
 

 
 

 

 

Interested in doing research in your practice?  Inaugural 

meeting of the Gold Coast Practice Based Research Network 

for GPs, Registrars, Practice Managers and Practice Nurses  
 

Tuesday, 22 October 2019 

6:30pm – 8:30pm 

IEBH, Building 5, Ground Floor, Gregor Heiner Foyer 
 

 

18:30 – 19:00 Registration with light supper and refreshments 

19:00 – 19:15 Welcome and Introduction Presentation 

 ▪ Welcome to Country and Bond HSM Faculty and IEBH. 

▪ Introduction to successful Practice-Based Research Networks. 

Prof. Nick Zwar  

19:15 – 19:30 How GP practices and universities can work together within a PBRN Flash Presentations 

 ▪ Institute for Evidence-Based Healthcare research support and 

expertise. 

▪ Impact and influence of Practice Managers and Practice Nurses in 

general practice research. 

▪ Medical Students, Registrars, and RACGP: projects, journal clubs, 

and RACGP re:  funding, sharing, and spreading your ideas. 

▪ PHN, Primary Sense and GP Data tools to support local research 

▪ Social Media influencers such as GPDU and GPGC as enablers to 

network, collaborate and co-design research projects. 

Prof. Paul Glasziou 

 

Pract. Mgr Anthea Blower 

 

Assoc. Prof. Jane Smith  

 

Assoc. Prof. Mark Morgan 

Asst. Prof. Katrina McLean 

19:30 – 20:00 Small group discussions  

 ▪ Interest in future research topics and suggested additions. 

▪ How can our new Practice-Based Research Network facilitate primary care research and what do 

we need to make it work? 

20:00 – 20:25 Plenary Discussion and what are the Next Steps? 

 ▪ Feedback on priorities and input for research projects. 

▪ Incentives for becoming a network member – recognition of membership; monthly newsletters; 

workshops; webinars; exclusive evening events; input on projects; CDP points; - suggestions? 

20:25 – 20:30 Close 

There is ample parking on the Bond University campus, please see the map for parking area PG3 and direction to the 

entrance of the HSM building.  


